
SACRAMENTS 

This year we will have in-person classes, a schedule for the children to follow will be 
handed out at the parent meeting. As the primary educators of your children in the faith 
you will be taking an active part in their religious education.  

Most communication with parents (text and emails) will be through Flocknote. 

You can still contact us by phone or come to the office if you are having any problems. 
We will also have practice for the Sacraments and First Confession in person, following 
the guidelines provided by the Diocese of Honolulu. 

 

BAPTISM 

Children who have attained the use of reason (7 years old) fall into the same category 
as adults – and can be baptized if they request it after an appropriate period of 
instruction in the faith. (cc. 788.1, 865.1) Therefore they will be prepared to receive the 
Sacraments of Initiation (Baptism, Confirmation, First Eucharist) by their Catechist. The 
children will receive the Sacraments with the other Catechumenate at the Easter Vigil 
Mass on Saturday, April 16 2022. 

 

CONFIRMATION 

Every baptized person who is not confirmed is capable of receiving Confirmation. 

Aside from danger of death, to receive Confirmation lawfully a person who has the use 
of reason (7 years old) must be suitably instructed, properly disposed and able to renew 
baptismal vows. (cc. 889) 

Instruction for Confirmation will be included in the children’s sacrament classes. 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

For the administration of the Most Holy Eucharist to children, it is required that they 
have sufficient knowledge and careful preparation so as to understand the mystery of 
Christ according to their capacity and can receive the Body of the Lord with faith and 
devotion. (cc. 913) 

The responsibility, in the first place of parents and those who take the place of parents 
as well as the pastor to see the children who have reached the use of reason are 
correctly prepared and are nourished by this divine food as early as possible preceded 
by sacramental confession. (cc. 914) 



The children will also be prepared and instructed for First Confession and First 
Communion online. 

Note: For the children being baptized they will be instructed on the sacraments of 
Baptism, Confirmation and First Holy Communion. 

For the children already baptized and at least 7 years old in the second grade, they will 
receive instructions on the Sacraments of Confession, Confirmation and First Holy 
Communion. 

 

 

ADULT SACRAMENTS 
RCIA 

(RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS) 
 
The goal of RCIA is to bring people to relationship with Christ, (JPII). It is Initiation into 
“the mission of the entire people of God in the Church and the world” …Thus RCIA is 
not a program with a predetermined beginning and ending, but a “sacramental formation 
process”, that prepares individuals and communities for a particular way of life. 
Conversion is at the heart of that way of life. The RCIA facilitates the conversion 
experience. 
 
PERSONS WHO BELONG IN RCIA: 

• Unbaptized, un-catechized adults – this is the reason the RCIA was created. 
• Baptized Christians – baptized in a Christian (not Catholic) Church seeking full 

communion in the Catholic Church. 
 
After you fill out the RCIA Inventory on this site please call 808-492-1057 for a personal 
interview. 


